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This month we will do an author study on 
Jan Brett and her books ​The Hat​ and ​The 
Mitten.   ​It will help us learn more about the 
way books work (“concepts of print,”) and 
authors and illustrators.  
We are also going to start our “Not-A- Box” 
project.  This is one of my favorite projects 
because it really encourages each child to 
plan, collaborate and stretch their thinking 
and creativity.  I will share more on that as 
we get started. 
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